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Multi-Unit Residential Recycling Agreement - Corporate 
Recycling Service Pricing 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the payment schedule for service pricing be approved as outlined in the report 

of the General Manager, Utilities and Environment Department dated September 21, 
2020, and Schedule 9 of the MURR Agreement be amended accordingly; 

2. That the City Solicitor prepare the appropriate agreement and that His Worship the 
Mayor and the City Clerk be authorized to execute the amended agreement under 
the corporate seal; and 

3. That the Administration update the previously presented report on security cameras 
used as a tool, to mitigate illegal dumping, and contamination of recyclables, at the 
City of Saskatoon operated recycling depots.  This report should be presented at the 
same time as the report on Recovery Park is presented prior to 2022 budget 
deliberations.  The report should also include reference to how the cameras would 
help reduce criminal activity at the depots.  The report should also be updated with 
costs based on the current technology of the day and how the installation of 
cameras would be scaled to the decision, by City Council, on how many depots are 
to remain operational, moving forward. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on September 21, 2020, 
considered a report from the Administration regarding the above, and received a 
delegation from Ken Homenick, Cosmopolitan Industries Ltd. 
 
Attachment 
Report of the General Manager, Utilities & Environment Department dated September 
21, 2020 


